
 

For Local 8 Members at Washington State Ferries 
August 15, 2024 

   

Vote Approved! 
 
Ballots have been tallied and the vote to approve OPEIU LOCAL 8’s 2025-2027 contract 
with WSF has passed overwhelmingly!   
 
Now that our contract has been ratified, we wait for OFM to deem it financially 
feasible, the Governor to include it in his budget, and the legislature to approve that 
budget. 
 
Thank you to all of the members that signed on to our letter and a special thank you to 
our Union Bargaining Team: 
 
NiCole Fisher 
Christopher Lovely 
Becky Mowry 
Nigel Neaves 
Mark Voiland 
 
 
Questions, Comments, Concerns, or Ideas? Contact Your OPEIU 
Local 8 Union Representative, Valarie Peaphon, at 
Valarie@opeiu8.org. 
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